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Day of Celebration Recap!

U P C O M I N G  D A T E S

The Zwiebel Family, Ashland, OR on the

birth of a baby boy!

Rabbi Yitzchak Zirkind, Montreal,

Canada on the birth of a baby boy!

Morah Mushki Myhill, Rechovot, Israel 

 on the birth of a baby girl!

The Raitport Family, Caracas, Venezuela

on the engagement of their son! 

The Gurevitch Family, Gold Coast,

Australia, on the engagement of their son. 

The Sternberg family, New London, CT,

on the engagment of their daughter. 

Rabbi Chaim Vogel,  Montreal, Canada

on the birth of a baby boy! 

The Ceitlin Family, Tucson, AZ on the birth

of a baby boy!

The Potash Family, Redwood City, CA on

the birth of a baby boy! 

The Korf Family. S Petersburg, FL on the

birth of a baby boy!

 

Share Mazel Tov's at

osadmin@shluchim.org

December 16-December 23 / 18 Kislev - 25 Kislev - California Boys Winter Camp - Regular

Classes 

December 26-30, 2019 / 28 Kislev – 2 Teves – No School – Chanukah Break

December 31, 2019 / 3 Teves – School Resumes

January 19-January 28 / 22 Teves - 2 Shevat - Florida Boys Winter Camp -  Regular Classes 

 

Dear Parents sh',

It is hard to believe that the Day of Celebration is behind

us! What a wonderful experience it was to be able to

spend in person with so many of our precious talmiddim.

Over the course of the kinus I was constantly reminded

that "aino domeh reiyah lishmiyah", how seeing is

incomparable to hearing, yet that in the case of the OS

this maamor chazal takes on a new meaning! Spending

time in person, talmiddim with their friends and with their

teachers, was truly uplifting! We now look to take the

inspiration and energy with us into the rest of the year as

we focus on channeling the chayus into the day-to-day

learning and connection with the Rebbe, while continuing

doing our shlichus, wherever we may be! Thank you to

those parents who made the effort to be by the DOC, we

know it is not always easy! The month of Kislev is packed

with so many yimei depagra and culminates with

Chanukah and we hope that the Online School experience

will continue to imbue both you and your children with

chassidishe light that will illuminate the golus with the

ultimate light of Moshiach! Enjoy some snippets in the

pictures below!

Sincerely,  Rabbi Yaacov Ringo





  

Extra Curricular Update! 
Leading up to Chof Cheshvan the students participated in a

beautiful program titled 'Discover the Seforim of the Rebbe

Rashab.' Each day the students learned about a different Sefer  of

the Rebbe Rashab. On Chof Cheshvan there was a quiz on the

information learned and a grand raffle was drawn by Day of

Celebration with the winner being Shneur Scheiman from B2! 

The Day of Celebration was an exciting day with the students

meeting their fellow classmates and teachers, followed by a

beautiful program where a student from each class spoke and a

fun trip! In honor of Yud Tes Kislev we had a grand Farbrengen

and Seudah with guest story teller Rabbi Perl! 

ב"ה

Connection Point Raffle Winners! 

Yosef Cadaner
 

Yehuda Leib Wilansky 



Day of Celebration!
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